
CRC Minutes May 9, 2017 

-          For North Pond, there were two separate motions.  The first was for $2000 and it passed.  The 
second was to increase the donation to $3000 and it passed.  You may also want to note that 
Bruce and Kathy Dziura offered to donate $1000 if CRC increased their donation to $3000, which 
increased support for the second motion. 

-          For the little boat raffle, we’ll make $3500 (not $1500) if all tickets are sold.  (250 x $20 = $5000 
– the $1500 cost) 

 

 

General Meeting: 

Meeting called to order at 6:59 by Deb Herath, President, at Crabby’s Joe’s, Southwick 

Present:  Ann, Sandy, Sharon, Ron, Kevin, Linda, Jerry, Janeene, Rick, Rob 

Absent:   Steve, Ginny 

Approximately 25 people were in attendance as well as the Board. 

Ann gave the Treasurer’s Report.  Checking: $8,975.67; Savings $1,776.25; Investment: $27,652.35. 
Motion made and 2nded and voted to accept Treasurer’s Report. 

Janeene Crane reported the Little Black Dress event netted $2,322.93.   

Save North Pond’s donations from various entities were mentioned.  Town Vote is coming up, all were 
encouraged to attend.   

There were two Motions on the following: The Board made a Motion that $2,000 be donated to Save 
North Pond group.  The second Motion from the Membership increased it to $3,000 and the Motion 
passed. Bruce and Kathy Dziura offered to donate $1000 if CRC increased their donation to $3000, which 
increased support for the second motion. 

There was a weed survey done on all 3 lakes.  2 people plus an observer and a camera.  The lake had 
been treated Monday and it was found that there was less milfoil and less curly leaf pond week than last 
year, most in North Pond in front of Sharon Jones’ house and at the far end NW, and at Turtle Cove on 
South Pond. 

Rob’s horseshoe tournament at Babb’s is on June 24th, 10:30-11:30 a.m. for signups.  Prizes for 1st, 2nd, 
3rd place.  Food, 50/50 Raffle.  Random partners, double elimination. 

Concert Fundraisers at The Cove have been well attended.  Tina is paying for the bands but they do have 
a donations jar.  

Ron spoke about the Little Boat fundraiser.  If all 250 tickets are sold, CRC makes a profit of about $3500. 

The Boat Parade is July 1.  Gather in front of Babb’s at 5:00 for a 6 pm start. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 



Respectfully submitted by 

Linda M. Champagney 
Secretary 


